
BETHEL PARK SCHOOL
DISTRICT

BUDGET NOTICE
The 2024-2025 Proposed Final
General  Fund  Budget  was
approved at the May 21, 2024
Bethel  Park  School  District
Board Meeting and will be on
display  for  inspection at  the
Administration  Building,  301
Church Road, Bethel Park, PA
15012. Notice is also hereby
given that the 2024-2025 Final
Budget  for  the  Bethel  Park
School District will be adopted
at the Regular Board Meeting
on Tuesday, June 25, 2024.


